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We like voting by mail. It overcomes problems experienced by people who may have 

difficulty reaching in-person polls, so it makes voting more accessible to all eligible 

voters.  That includes working people, people without access to transportation, 

people with small children, people with disabilities, and countless others.  This bill is 

unnecessary and is trying to fix something that "ain't broke." Our system works fine, 

and the only thing this bill will accomplish is to make it harder for people to vote, 

especially those already under-represented in our system.  


